
Model United Nations Assembly (MUNA) 2017

DISTRICT 9650
Tania Powick
Muna Committee
Email: 9650muna@gmail.com
Ph: 0419 625 556

13th December 2016

The School Principal
and/or Year 11 Co-Coordinator

Dear Sir/Madam,

Model United Nations Assembly (MUNA)

You may be aware that MUNA is a project run by Rotary Districts, both in Australia and
overseas, which aims to build international understanding and fellowship. To enable
schools to incorporate 2017 dates in their planning calendars, we are contacting you to
advise that next year’s MUNA will be held Kempsey High School, Broughton Street,
Kempsey on Friday evening 2nd, Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th June 2016.

If your school has previously participated in the MUNA program, we thank you and hope
to see you again. For those schools who have never participated, we urge you to seriously
consider getting involved.  To that end we are enclosing some background information
with this letter.  If you wish, we can also put you in touch with a school nearby that has
MUNA experience.  To register simply contact your local Rotary Club to sponsor a
team/s and complete the registration form/s.

A reminder letter with a registration form will be sent to schools in early February.

We look forward to your school being part of MUNA 2017. When teams receive their
country allocations and program we will also send information on Kempsey and
accommodation, as well as some useful website tips for student research.  If you would
like more information, do not hesitate to contact me. If you know now that your school
will be participating I would appreciate a brief indication by email.

Regards,

Tania Powick
Muna Committee


